
From: Judd, Ron (GOV) [Ron.Judd@GOV.WA.GOV]
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 4:21 PM
To: Dye, Dave; Ziegler, Jennifer; Hammond, Paula; Paananen, Ron
Subject: Re: Potential Viaduct Amendments.doc
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I agree 

From: Dye, Dave <DyeD@wsdot.wa.gov>  
To: Ziegler, Jennifer (GOV); Hammond, Paula; Paananen, Ron <PaananR@WSDOT.WA.GOV>; Judd, Ron (GOV) 
Sent: Tue Mar 31 16:17:37 2009 
Subject: RE: Potential Viaduct Amendments.doc  

Paula suggests taking out the sub-requirement for the bored tunnel and just limiting the entire project forcefully to 
$2.8 billion state contribution... 
  
-dave 
 

From: Ziegler, Jennifer (GOV) [mailto:Jennifer.Ziegler@gov.wa.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 3:58 PM 
To: Hammond, Paula; Dye, Dave; Paananen, Ron; Judd, Ron 
Subject: Potential Viaduct Amendments.doc 
 
Try these out 
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